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Blue Mystery
Second-grader Dawn Bosco puts her mystery-solving skills to the test
when her former best friend, Emily Arrow, loses her birthday ring Dawn
Bosco and Emily Arrow used to be best friends, until Dawn took Emily’s
unicorn. Even though Dawn eventually gave it back, Emily still won’t
talk to her. When Emily’s blue birthday ring goes missing after art
class, the rest of the second grade accuses Dawn of stealing it. Dawn
sets out to solve the mystery herself to prove she is innocent—and
maybe get her best friend back. This ebook features an illustrated
biography of Patricia Reilly Giff including rare photos from the
author’s personal collection.

The Mystery of the Blue Train
The Polk Street Mysteries Books 1–4
Traumatized by the kidnappings of her twin three-year-old girls, only
one of whom was recovered, a mother begins a desperate search when her
returned daughter claims that the other twin, believed dead, is still
alive and in mortal danger. Reprint.

A Beautiful Blue Death
The Mystery of the Blue Train
In The Blue Last, Richard Jury finally faces the last thing in the
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world he wants to deal with—the war that killed his mother, his
father, his childhood. Mickey Haggerty, a DCI with the London City
police, has asked for Jury's help. Two skeletons have been unearthed
in the City during the excavation of London's last bombsite, where
once a pub stood called the The Blue Last. Mickey believes that a
child who survived the bombing has been posing for over fifty years as
a child who didn't. The grandchild of brewery magnet Oliver Tyndale
supposedly survived that December 1940 bombing . . . but did she?
Mickey also has a murder to solve. Simon Croft, prosperous City
financial broker, and son of the one-time owner of The Blue Last is
found shot to death in his Thames-side house. But the book he was
writing about London during the German blitzkrieg has disappeared.
Jury wants to get eyes and ears into Tynedale Lodge, and looks to his
friend, Melrose Plant, to play the role. Reluctantly, Plant plays it,
accompanied on his rounds of the Lodge gardens by nine-year-old Gemma
Trim, orphan and ward of Oliver Tynedale; and Benny Keagan, a
resourceful twelve-year-old orphaned delivery boy. And Richard Jury
may not make it out alive. A stolen book, stolen lives, or is any of
this what it seems? Identity, memory, provenance - these are all
called into question in The Blue Last

The Spectre of Lanmere Abbey
A practical joke goes chillingly, murderously wrong in Queen of
Mystery Agatha Christie’s classic detective story, The Seven Dials
Mystery. Gerry Wade had proved himself to be a champion sleeper, so
the other houseguests decided to play a practical joke on him. Eight
alarm clocks were set to go off, one after the other, starting at 6:30
a.m. But when morning arrived, one clock was missing and the prank
then backfired, with tragic consequences. For Jimmy Thesiger in
particular, the words "Seven Dials" were to take on a new and chilling
significance. . . .

The Mystery of the Blue Mines
An ancient whaling journal sets Djuna on course for buried treasure
When old Captain Beekman was on his deathbed, he turned to his
daughter and muttered, “Lift the blue herring.” It’s a cryptic piece
of family lore—until the day Djuna pays a visit to the old captain’s
house. Inspecting the ship’s log from Captain Beekman’s final sailing
voyage, the brilliant young sleuth notices something no one else ever
has. A page has been torn out—and it holds the key to an adventure.
Could the missing page have to do with a long-buried treasure? Where
does the blue herring fit in? With his scrappy terrier, Champ, by his
side, Djuna will unravel the mystery and decode the captain’s last
words once and for all. Ellery Queen is one of the world’s finest
detectives, but his adventures are nothing compared to the Ellery
Queen Jr. Mystery Stories. Join Queen’s apprentice, Djuna, and his
trusty Scottie, Champ, on adventures filled with danger, suspense, and
thrills. The Blue Herring Mystery is the eighth book in the Ellery
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Queen Jr. Mystery Stories, but you may enjoy reading the series in any
order.

The Mystery of the Blue Book
Previously published in the print anthology The Thirteen Problems. A
woman is warned by a psychic of the evil and danger in her house. On a
full moon, she must watch for the signs: blue primrose means caution,
blue hollyhock is danger, and blue geranium is death!

Two Little Girls in Blue
Witness for the Prosecution and Other Stories is a collection of
eleven tantalizing tales of murder and other criminal
pursuits—including the classic title story, the basis for the 1957
Oscar-nominated Billy Wilder film starring Marlene Dietrich, Tyrone
Power, and Charles Laughton. A murder trial takes a diabolical turn
when the wife of the accused takes the stand. . . . A woman's sixth
sense—and a loaded revolver—signal premonitions of doom. . . . A
stranded motorist seeks refuge in a remote mansion and is greeted with
a dire warning. . . . Detective Hercule Poirot faces his greatest
challenge when his services are enlisted—by the victim—in a bizarre
locked-room murder. From the stunning title story (which inspired the
classic film thriller) to the rarest gems in detective fiction, these
eleven tales of baffling crime and brilliant deduction showcase Agatha
Christie at her dazzling best.

The Blue Ghost
Three in one complete mystery novels.

Mystery
A classic from the queen of mystery: Agatha Christie.

Blue Bay Mystery
Liz is staying with her grandmother in her old house in the woods of
northern Minnesota when one night a noise awakens her. It is someone
calling her name, calling for Elizabeth. Liz opens her eyes. There is
a blue ghost in her room! What does the ghost want from her? This
exciting mystery by Newbery Honor writer Marion Dane Bauer is perfect
for first chapter-book readers. From the Hardcover edition.

Last of the Blue and Gray
The Seven Dials Mystery
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Second-grader Dawn Bosco must put her detective skills to the test in
these four mysteries at the Polk Street School The Mystery of the Blue
Ring Dawn Bosco and Emily Arrow used to be best friends, until Dawn
took Emily’s unicorn. Even though Dawn eventually gave it back, Emily
still won’t talk to her. When Emily’s blue birthday ring goes missing
after art class, the rest of the second grade accuses Dawn of stealing
it. Dawn sets out to solve the mystery herself to prove she is
innocent—and maybe get her best friend back. The Riddle of the Red
Purse When Dawn finds a red purse on the playground after school one
day, she knows she’s also found a new mystery to solve. But after she
puts up posters and makes an announcement on the loudspeaker, too many
people are trying to claim the purse! The only clues are a shopping
list, some money, and some dust that looks like cookie crumbs. Dawn
will have to figure out the riddle of the purse’s odd contents to find
its rightful owner. The Secret at the Polk Street School Ms. Rooney’s
second-grade class is determined to win the school contest by putting
on a surprise play. Dawn Bosco will play Little Red Riding Hood, and
Jason Bazyk will be the Big Bad Wolf. But someone is trying to ruin
everything. First, Dawn hears a scary voice backstage. Then, the wolf
suit goes missing. Dawn has to get to the bottom of the mystery in
order to save the play and win the prize. The Powder Puff Puzzle One
hot summer day, Dawn’s cat, Powder Puff, jumps into an open car
window. Before Dawn can catch up, the driver speeds off! Dawn is sad,
but she knows she’s a great detective. It’s up to the Polka Dot
Private Eye to track down the car, the driver, and Powder Puff.

Blue Mystery
Recounts the history of the famous blue diamond, and examines various
legends surrounding the stone

Perilous Journeys of HERCULE POIROT: including The Mystery
of the Blue Train, Death on the Nile and Murder in
Mesopotamia
Chief Inspector Japp asks Poirot to assist Scotland Yard in the
strange events which took place at a recent costumed Victory Ball.

Murder on Board
While spending the summer in Williamsburg, young photographer Kelly
Brennan becomes intrigued by mysterious events at her Aunt Alma's
spooky old house.

The Mysterious and Amazing Blue Billings
Levi Black is at a crossroads. After suffering a loss and breaking up
a long-term relationship, he's looking for a change. When he receives
the news he's inherited a house in York, he seizes the opportunity to
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begin a new chapter in his life.However, when he gets there, he finds
a house that has never kept its occupants for very long. Either
through death or disinclination, no one stays there, and after a few
days of living in the place, Levi can understand why. Strange noises
can be heard at all hours of the day and night, and disturbing and
scary things begin to happen to him. He never believed in ghosts
before, but when events take a sinister turn, he knows he must look
for help. He finds it in the unlikely form of the blue-haired leader
of a ghost tour.Blue Billings is edgy, beautiful, and lost. Utterly
lost. He conceals so many secrets that some days it's a miracle he
remembers his own name. He knows that he should ignore Levi because he
threatens the tenuous grip Blue has on survival. But there's something
about the kind-eyed man that draws Blue to him. Something that demands
he stay and fight for him when he would normally run in the opposite
direction.As the two men investigate the shocking truth behind Levi's
house, they also discover a deep connection that defies the short
length of time they've known each other. But when events escalate and
his life is on the line, Levi has to wonder if it was wise to trust
the Mysterious and Amazing Blue Billings.

How to Write a Damn Good Mystery
Pop diva, Clarion Calhoun, has packed the house with a celebrity
appearance in Bath's Theatre Royal production of I Am a Camera. But
within moments of her much-anticipated onstage appearance, she's
pulled out of character as she screams and claws at her face. When
tainted stage makeup is found to have caused the disfiguring burn,
fingers point to her makeup artist. Detective Peter Diamond
investigates when the makeup artist is found dead, pushed from a
catwalk far above the stage. As Diamond digs deeper, he uncovers
rivalries among the cast and crew and is forced to confront his own
mysterious and deep-seated theatre phobia to find the killer.

The Mystery of Blue
Girl in the Blue Coat
The Blue Herring Mystery
A near-fatal traffic accident and a resulting obsession with death
drive ten-year-old Tom Pasmore to join his neighbor, famous retired
detective Lamont von Heilitz, in investigating two very different
murders.

The Great Trouble
Emily's summer before senior year of high school has been eventful
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with a variety of new experiences. In the midst of these new
experiences, there is the constant mystery of the blue book and her
dreams. What do they mean? What will she uncover over time?

The Mystery of the Blue Ring
Eel, an orphan, and his best friend Florrie must help Dr. John Snow
prove that cholera is spread through water, and not poisonous air,
when an epidemic sweeps across their London neighborhood in 1854.

The Hound of Death
This collection of classic short mysteries by the author of The
Mousetrap will have you asking, “Whodunit, howdunit, and whydunit?” At
the same time every day, Jack’s morning golf routine is interrupted by
the sound of a woman calling for help. Though the cry is clearly
coming from a nearby cottage, the lady who lives there has no distress
to report—until she starts having nightmares about a mysterious woman
and a blue Chinese vase. Could the cottage be haunted? Or is Jack
losing his mind? His attempts to find out will lead him down a
dangerous path. A taut psychological thriller, “The Mystery of the
Blue Jar” is quintessential Agatha Christie. This volume presents that
story alongside other short works by the British master of mystery and
suspense.

The Blue Geranium
After a night train to the Mediterranean stops, a mysterious woman is
found dead and a cursed jewel is missing, leaving Hercule Poirot with
a mystery to solve. Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.

All the Blue-Eyed Angels
Agatha Christie is still considered the undisputed queen of crime.

The Blue Last
A collection of three radio plays including a Poirot story for live
performance comprising Personal Call, Yellow Iris, Butter in a Lordly
Dish.

Murder in the Studio
When a servant girl is found dead, a supposed suicide, Victorian
gentleman and amateur sleuth Charles Lenox is called in by his old
friend, Lady Jane, to investigate and begins to suspect that the girl
has fallen victim to a rare and deadly poison, in a case complicated
by the discovery of a second body in the middle of London's most
fashionable ball. A first novel. Reprint. 20,000 first printing.
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Aloha, Lady Blue
Reading level: 3 [originals].

The Blue Ghost Mystery
The bestselling, "gripping" (Entertainment Weekly), "powerful"
(Hypable), "utterly thrilling" (Paste.com) winner of the Edgar Award
for Best Young Adult Mystery. Perfect for readers of Kristin Hannah
and Ruta Sepetys. Amsterdam, 1943. Hanneke spends her days procuring
and delivering sought-after black market goods to paying customers,
her nights hiding the true nature of her work from her concerned
parents, and every waking moment mourning her boyfriend, who was
killed on the Dutch front lines when the Germans invaded. She likes to
think of her illegal work as a small act of rebellion. On a routine
delivery, a client asks Hanneke for help. Expecting to hear that Mrs.
Janssen wants meat or kerosene, Hanneke is shocked by the older
woman's frantic plea to find a person--a Jewish teenager Mrs. Janssen
had been hiding, who has vanished from a secret room without a trace.
Hanneke initially wants nothing to do with such dangerous work, but is
ultimately drawn into a web of mysteries and stunning revelations that
lead her into the heart of the resistance, open her eyes to the
horrors of the Nazi war machine, and compel her to take desperate
action. Beautifully written, intricately plotted, and meticulously
researched, Girl in the Blue Coat is an extraordinary novel about
bravery, grief, and love in impossible times. *Don't miss Monica
Hesse's newest masterwork of historical fiction: They Went Left*

Stagestruck
Mystery of the Blue-Gowned Ghost
A Pulitzer Prize-winning Washington correspondent and author of One of
Ours recounts the parallel stories of two aged men heralded throughout
the mid-20th century as Civil War veterans, revealing how only one of
them had actually served while the other had perpetrated a fraudulent
past.

The Mystery of the Plymouth Express
Devil in a Blue Dress, a defining novel in Walter Mosley’s bestselling
Easy Rawlins mystery series, was adapted into a TriStar Pictures film
starring Denzel Washington as Easy Rawlins and Don Cheadle as Mouse.
Set in the late 1940s, in the African-American community of Watts, Los
Angeles, Devil in a Blue Dress follows Easy Rawlins, a black war
veteran just fired from his job at a defense plant. Easy is drinking
in a friend's bar, wondering how he'll meet his mortgage, when a white
man in a linen suit walks in, offering good money if Easy will simply
Page 7/10

Access Free The Mystery Of The Blue Train Agatha Christie Comic Strip
locate Miss Daphne Monet, a blonde beauty known to frequent black jazz
clubs.

The Mystery of the Blue Jar
Book one of the critically acclaimed Erin Solomon mysteries. Reporter
Erin Solomon returns to her hometown to investigate the cult suicide
that's haunted her since childhood. Aided by her rakish mentor and a
mysterious FBI agent with his own ties to the crime, Erin must unravel
a mystery that brings to light terrifying truths about her own past.

Dorothy Summers
DOROTHY SUMMERS, a riveting adventure series, that follows a young
woman who overcomes the adversities of her time and shakes the world
as an investigative journalist during the early years of the 1930s.
Dorothy's life is turned upside down by a mysterious letter that she
receives in the mail room at the San Francisco Chronicle. She is
thrust on a harrowing tale as she investigates the mystery of the Blue
Dragon, with the aid and encouragement of her Crazy Uncle Shu. Crime
and Folklore clash together ahead of Dorothy, as she embarks on a
journey across the world to uncover the truth. Little does she know,
that the courage she musters will reveal a truth that will change the
fabric of not only her world but of society itself. This is a story
that shows the impact one individual can have, when they gain the will
and courage to chase their truest potential, no matter where they may
come from. It is a tale that will leave you emboldened, excited, and
wanting for more; as you yearn to see what's next for Dorothy Summers.

Devil in a Blue Dress
Edgar award nominee James N. Frey, author of the internationally bestselling books on the craft of writing, How to Write a Damn Good Novel,
How to Write a Damn Good Novel II: Advanced Techniques, and The Key:
How to Write Damn Good Fiction Using the Power of Myth, has now
written what is certain to become the standard "how to" book for
mystery writing, How to Write a Damn Good Mystery. Frey urges writers
to aim high-not to try to write a good-enough-to-get-published
mystery, but a damn good mystery. A damn good mystery is first a
dramatic novel, Frey insists-a dramatic novel with living, breathing
characters-and he shows his readers how to create a living, breathing,
believable character who will be clever and resourceful, willful and
resolute, and will be what Frey calls "the author of the plot behind
the plot." Frey then shows, in his well-known, entertaining, and
accessible (and often humorous) style , how the characters-the entire
ensemble, including the murderer, the detective, the authorities, the
victims, the suspects, the witnesses and the bystanders-create a
complete and coherent world. Exploring both the on-stage action and
the behind-the-scenes intrigue, Frey shows prospective writers how to
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build a fleshed-out, believable, and logical world. He shows them
exactly which parts of that world show up in the pages of a damn good
mystery-and which parts are held back just long enough to keep the
reader guessing. This is an indispensable step-by-step guide for
anyone who's ever dreamed of writing a damn good mystery.

The Mystery of the Blue Tomatoes
Second-grader Dawn Bosco puts her mystery-solving skills to the test
when her former best friend, Emily Arrow, loses her birthday ring Dawn
Bosco and Emily Arrow used to be best friends, until Dawn took Emily’s
unicorn. Even though Dawn eventually gave it back, Emily still won’t
talk to her. When Emily’s blue birthday ring goes missing after art
class, the rest of the second grade accuses Dawn of stealing it. Dawn
sets out to solve the mystery herself to prove she is innocent—and
maybe get her best friend back. This ebook features an illustrated
biography of Patricia Reilly Giff including rare photos from the
author’s personal collection.

The Mystery of the Blue Jar
The Aldens find a castaway on a South Sea island. How did he get there
and who is he?

The Mystery of the Blue Ring
His effort to maintain a low profile challenged by a former highschool classmate's request for help solving her grandfather's
mysterious death, former crime reporter Stryker McBride travels to
picturesque Hawaii, where he uncovers a deadly secret. A first novel.
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